
Worplesdon Primary School –
Weekly Update

Friday 28th April

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we end the second week of the Summer term, the children continue to go from strength to strength
- we are so proud of how far they’ve come over the course of the year!

Bank Holiday
The children’s hard work has certainly earned them an extra day off, but just a reminder that school
will be closed this coming Monday.

Coronation Celebrations
Next week, the children will be celebrating the King's coronation. On Thursday 4th May, the children
will be having a street style party at lunchtime in the hall and the children are invited to come into
school wearing red, white and or blue colours. The children are invited to design and make a crown.
Entries need to be dropped off into the hall on Friday morning and there will be prizes for the winners.
At some point during the week, the children will be designing and making a clay tile linked to the
coronation.

Times Tables
While we are aware that most of your children are confident at working out their times tables, it really
does make a difference to their learning when they can recall them quickly and accurately. Every child
is different, however Times Table Rockstars is a really excellent resource for them to feel more
confident - just 10 minutes each day really will make the difference!

Each week in assembly, we will be awarding certificates to children who have spent the most time on
it over the previous week and we are currently running a tournament between the three Year 5
classes. If any of your children are unsure of their password, please do let us know!

Have an excellent weekend,

Mr Clifton, Mr Djadali, Mr Kennedy and Mrs Nightingale


